
PC Report Release of Easement Maritime Pointe 

Granicus Item #18-0525 
Report to the 

Manitowoc Plan Commission 
 

 
Meeting Date:  May 23rd, 2018 
 
Report Print Date: May 18, 2018; 2:31 PM 
 
Request:  PC 11-2018: Maritime Pointe Subdivision - Release of a Pedestrian Easement 
 
Reason for Request:  Releases of Easements are referred to the Plan Commission for their 
recommendations 
 
Existing Land Use for Subject Property:  Residential & Conservancy 
 
Existing Zoning for Subject Property:  P-1 Conservancy & R-5 Low Density Multiple Family 
 
Report:  In 2017, the City constructed a new sanitary sewer through the Maritime Pointe 
Subdivision and that new sanitary sewer required the property owners to grant a utility 
easement.  One of the conditions the property owners required for granting the easement was 
that the City had to release a public walkway access easement that was created in 2004 as part 
of the platting of the Maritime Pointe Subdivision. 
 
On January 10, 2018 the Public Infrastructure Committee voted to approve releasing the 
walkway easement in favor of creating the sanitary sewer easement.  The Council on January 
29, 2018 also approved the agreement to release the walkway easement and sanitary sewer 
easement.  
 
Recommendation:  The Community Development Department recommends approval of the 
release of the easement. 
 








